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Independent Living Association: 3rd Annual Community Picnic 

Promoting high-quality Independent Livings in San Diego County 

San Diego, CA – November 8, 2014 – It was a beautiful, sunny day in Mission Beach, and over 60 people enjoyed food, 

games, music, give-away prizes and great company at the 3rd Annual Independent Living Association (ILA) Community 

Picnic. 

The picnic was attended by Independent Living (IL) owners who are full or pending ILA members, as well as residents of 

ILA member homes and community providers. The annual ILA community picnic is one way the ILA celebrates all the 

great work our Independent Living owners are doing for their residents and the greater San Diego community. The ILA 

picnic is a place for IL owners to get to know and network with one another, and for IL residents to make new 

connections.  

 

This year picnic attendees played volleyball, ladder ball, and ate plenty of chicken, hot dogs, and cotton candy (there 

was the occasional dance move thrown into the mix as well!) 

 Many people participated in this year’s art project by writing on a popsicle stick what they like about the ILA – these 

sticks will be built into a house that showcases the positivity and support in the community as the ILA continues to grow. 

 

Three times is definitely a charm: counting by the number of smiles on faces as the event ended, the ILA picnic was once 
again a great success! 

To learn more about the Independent Living Association, view high-quality Independent Livings on the ILA directory, or to get in 
touch with someone on the ILA staff, please visit: http://ilasd.org 

http://ilasd.org/

